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Members of Chandigarh Senior Citizens’ Association organized a 

meeting this morning to bid farewell to Sh Naunihal Singh, IPS, who has 

been repatriated to Punjab after over 3 years tenure as SSP 

Chandigarh.  

     

Members of Chandigarh Senior Citizens’ Association also 

welcomed the Dr. Sukhchain Singh Gill, the new SSP, Chandigarh. Over 

150 members of the Association attended the function held at the Govt. 

Museum and Art Gallery, Sector 10, Chandigarh.  

Sh. Sukhcain Sigh Gill, IPS, SSP/Chandigarh, in a brief talk, said 

that he was pleasantly surprised to meet so many cheerful and active 

senior citizens together, under one roof. He promised to continue 

working for the security and welfare of senior citizens.  

A memento was presented to Sh. Naunihal Sigh, IPS.  


